
Steward’s Report to Continuing Committee 
 

Tim has asked to discontinue serving as a Steward for Illinois Yearly Meeting. 

Tim's letter of resignation was sent directly to the Clerk of ILYM. 

 

Tim has served faithfully ILYM as the clerk of M & P as well as serving as a 

Steward these last three years. Tim started contributing his skills and knowledge to 

ILYM when we were restoring the Meeting house foundation and steps and the Jr. 

Yearly Meetinghouse steps. He moved onto serving as clerk of M & P. As 

Steward, Tim shepherded the development of the IYLM Capital Asset 

Management Plan over the last two years. 

 

Dick and Carol will miss Tim’s contributions as a Steward. Tim has offered to 

share his expertise as we will surely continue to solicit his advice and 

recommendations. 

 

We encourage anyone with an interest in serving as a Steward to contact either 

Dick or to more fully understand the opportunities to serve the Yearly Meeting as a 

Steward.   Nominations Committee will bring the nomination of a new Steward to 

Annual Session this June, 2011. 

 

Kindly, 

 

Dick Ashdown 

Carol Bartles 

Stewards of ILYM 

 


